
 
 
 
 
 
 

APPROVED 

 
Board of Selectmen 

21 January 2010 

Minutes – Bid Opening 

 

12:00 pm  - Chairman Rachel Hatch called the meeting to order.  Present were Chairman 
Rachel Hatch, Selectman Betty Ann Abbott, Town Administrator Tim Warren, Clerk 
Lois Dionne, Fire Chief KG Lockwood, Budget Chairman Stan Bean, John Dickey and 
several contractors who submitted proposals for the proposed public safety building. 
 
The purpose of today’s meeting was to open the proposals for the proposed public safety 
building.  Tim Warren opened the proposals. They were as follows: 
 
 Meridian Construction   $918,440.00 
 Careno Construction      649,150.00 
 Ricci Construction      776,777.00 
 Hutter Construction      870,000.00 
 Matthew Roy & Sons Building    764,500.00 
 AG Structures       868,990.00 
 Ryan-CM       573,000.00 
 AHO Construction      745,000.00 
 Stabile        852,800.00 
 Charles Barnett Bldg. Contractor    894,868.80 
 David Whitcher Builder     798,569.00 
 Glen Builders       896,412.00 
 
12:20 pm  - Chairman Hatch closed the work session to open proposals. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
      Lois Dionne 
      Recording Clerk 


